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Dec. 6th. 1917.

Sir:-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 27th.ult. regarding the Indian Reserve at

Whonock.B.C. which lies between your place and the River

Road and in reply to state that as there are 5 Reserves

known as Whonock in that locality an enquiry cannot be

commenced until more definite information is given respect-

ing the precise location. If you will give the section and

township number of the reserve in question the matter will

receive consideration.

Your obedient servant.

Dr. Lea

Asst. Deputy & Secretary.

Fred Rolley Esq.

Vnonnock, B.C.
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